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NEWSLETTER 1 – PLAN YEAR 2024 SPECIAL ENROLLMENT

Subject: You may qualify for a Special Enrollment Period! 

Do you still need health insurance? You may qualify for a Special Enrollment Period! Outside of the annual Open Enrollment Period (November 1 – January 15), Virginians can purchase a health plan on Virginia’s Insurance Marketplace or make changes to their existing plans if they qualify for a Special Enrollment Period.

You may qualify for a Special Enrollment Period if you’ve experienced certain changes in your circumstances known as Qualifying Life Events. Qualifying Life Events include, but are not limited to:

· Losing health insurance, including losing employer-sponsored coverage.
· Changes in household, such as getting married or having a baby.
· Changes in residence, such as moving to Virginia from another state.

If you qualify, you’ll have 60 days from the Qualifying Life Event to enroll in a new health plan. Don’t miss out on health insurance for 2024. Visit Marketplace.Virginia.gov/Special-Enrollment today to see if you qualify for a Special Enrollment Period!
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